Vestry Highlights from 6-20-17

The vestry approved a motion to replace the windows in the education wing, the small
dining room and in the office area. Quality Glass in Napoleon quoted $26,630.00 to
complete this job.

The new sound system is installed. Some issues with wiring were discovered and
corrected which increased the cost by less than $100.00. There are some wi-fi issues
due to all of our stone walls. The vestry passed a motion to purchase a wi-fi repeater to
boost service.

Three delegates have consented to attend the Annual Diocesan Convention in October.
James Grant, Christy Randall and Kyle King will attend as delegates. Barb Markowski
and Wayne Frey volunteered as alternates.

Phil Rowland continues to search for a piano and has some good leads. Our treasurer
informed us that we have almost enough money for the piano from funds directed from

the building fund.

Our treasurer stated that our endowment fund has increased by almost $65,000.00 due
to interest rates.

This concludes the June Vestry highlights.
The next Vestry meeting is July 18th and everyone is welcome to attend.

These highlights will be placed on the vestry bulletin board and on the church webpage.



